22 October 2019

City Hall 70 Collier Street P.O. Box 400 Barrie, ON, L4M 4T5



Attn: Ms Wendy Cook, City Clerk

Dear Ms Cook,

Please accept this letter as notice that I will be resigning from my position as City Councillor for Ward 3, Barrie, effective immediately.

Thank you for the opportunities that have been provided over the nine years of my term. I have thoroughly enjoyed my time representing Ward 3 and wish the Mayor, all of my fellow councillors, and city staff all the best.

Sincerely,

Doug Shipley